July 11, 2021

Jose Louie Valdez

Clerk of the Board

1195 Third Street, Suite 310
Napa, CA 94559

Delivery via email to jose.valdez@countyofnapa.org

RE: Withdrawal of Appeals

Dear Mr. Valdez:

The Rutherford Bench Alliance and Staglin Family Vineyard each filed an appeal of the Planning
Commission’s approval of P18-00253-MOD. The parties have reached a settlement agreement
in relation to the appeals. Therefore, this letter serves as a request by each appellant for the
withdrawal of its appeal. Pursuant to Napa County Code §2.88.060(B), the withdrawal of these
appeals is effective upon your receipt of this letter.

Please contact us with any questions. Thank you.

Edward Schexnayder Rob Anglin
Counsel to Rutherford Bench Alliance Counsel to Staglin Family Vineyard
cc: Laura Anderson

Trevor Hawkes
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